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Thank you Chairman Burgess and members of the committee for this opportunity to testify in support of 

HB 2453. This bill amends the statutes creating the Kansas Commission on Disability Concerns 

(KCDC) to relocate it in the Governor’s office.  This aligns the statutes with the Executive 

Reorganization Order that moved KCDC into the Governor’s office during the 2011 legislative session.  

There are no changes to the purpose or composition of the commission in this bill.  KCDC encourages 

you to support passage of HB 2453.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


